
A School of Excellence, Innovation, Opportunity and Harmony 

DEE WHY PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 REGENT STREET 

DEE WHY, N.S.W., 2099 
TEL: 9971 8635 
FAX: 9971 5516 

email: deewhy-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
webpage: deewhy-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 
  

P&C Principal’s Report – April 2019 
Term 1 Focus: Mathemagicians 
 

Zone Swimming Carnival 
On Monday 11th of March, DYPS students 
attended the Zone Swimming Carnival to 
represent our wonderful school at the Manly 
Boy Charlton Pool.  
 
22 students from DYPS took part in the 
event which turned out to be a very 
successful day. With the sun shining and 
many schools excited for competition, our 
competitors entered the water to achieve 
their best results in their chosen strokes. 
Thank you also to all of the parents who 
came along on the day to support and cheer 
our team! 
 

Thank you Mr Pye for your organisation of the event! 
 
Congratulations to all of the students who attended and gave their best on the day! 
 
 
NBLA Leadership Camp  
NBLA Leadership Camp was a lot of fun! 
 
Well done to our school leaders (Captains, 
Vice Captains and Prefects) of Dee Why 
Public School who attended the 2019 
Leadership Camp at Narrabeen AIS this 
week. 
 
During the camp, the students took part in 
team-building activities including a high ropes 
course and challenge games with 10 other 
schools in the NBLA. They were encouraged 
to build stronger leadership skills and ideas 
for their roles as leaders this year. They had 
a 1 night stay in fabulous dorms where they 
built positive relationships and extended their 
confidence when communicating with the 
wider community. 
 
It was a pleasure to attend the camp and see the amazing efforts from all who organised the opportunity. 
 
Thank you to John Wyllie for supporting this exciting educational experience! 
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Working Bee - It’s On Again! 
It's on again! 
 
The first working bee for 2019 will be held on Saturday 30th March from 
10am to 1pm. This is your chance to get involved in making our school a 
better place and to meet other parents and staff. 
 
Our aim for this working bee is to tidy up the garden beds within the 
school. We’ll also be mulching the areas around the school. Many 
hands make light work. Please bring wheelbarrows, shovels and rakes. 
Once again, a BBQ lunch will be served and light refreshments 
provided. All the family is welcome. Please respond on the note below if 
you can give up 1 or more hours. 
 
We are looking forward to catching up with as many parents as possible 
at this rewarding Dee Why PS event. 
 
 
 
Upcoming Events: 
Excursion: Stage 1 Vaucluse House, 19 & 29th March, 5th April 
Working Bee, 30th March 
Term 1 P&C School Disco, 5th April 
Music Camp, 6 & 7th April 
Honour Assemblies & Family Picnic, 9th April 
Grandfriends Day, 11th April 
Last Day of Term, 12th April 
 
Mark Chaffer 
Principal 
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